
Queenstown Lakes District Council  
PUBLIC NOTICE OF DECISION 

21 June 2024 

Priority Area Landscape Schedules Variation to the Proposed 
District Plan 

Pursuant to clause 10 and 11 of Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991, public notice is hereby 
given that Queenstown Lakes District Council (Council) made decisions on the submissions and further 
submissions to the Priority Area Landscape Schedules Variation to the Proposed District Plan (PDP).  The 
Council’s decisions were made at a meeting on 6 June 2024.  

The Council’s decision is to adopt the recommendations of the Independent Hearings Panel the effect of 
which will include Schedules 21.22 and 21.23 into Chapter 21 - Rural Zone of the PDP and incorporate by 
reference into the PDP the maps for the associated Priority Areas. The PDP is amended in accordance with 
the Council’s decision from the date of this public notice, being 21 June 2024. 

A full copy of the Council’s decision report, together with the reasons for the decision, are available at the 
following locations:  

• The Queenstown Lakes District Council website: https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-
plan/landscape-schedules/ 

• Online access to the decisions is available at the Council’s Libraries and offices without charge, 
during working hours (8.30am – 5pm) from Monday to Friday at: 

o 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown 
o 74 Shotover Street, Queenstown 
o 47 Ardmore Street, Wānaka Service Centre, Wānaka 

The Priority Area maps that are incorporated by reference into the PDP are available for inspection, free 
of charge, at the following locations: 

• Online, using the Queenstown Lakes District Council website: https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-
council/district-plan/landscape-schedules/ 

• At the Council’s offices and Queenstown Lakes District Libraries listed above. 

Any person who made a submission on the Variation may appeal this decision to the Environment Court 
within 30 working days of the service of the notice of decisions.  

For further information on making an appeal see the Environment Court website.  

For further information on the district plan review please contact Queenstown Lakes District Council on 
(03) 441 0499 or email PDPenquiries@qldc.govt.nz 
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